Dear Eagles Class,

How are you all? I hope you are managing to keep busy. I have put on the Website a two- week timetable of activities to help fill your time and keep your minds active. I have tried to put a mixture of the different curriculum subjects and some things to do with siblings/parents.

Remember our class mantra, "just try your best and have a go...."

I am already missing you all and so sad we didn't get to finish Room 13 together. I thought you might enjoy reading what happens so that is why I sent the books home. I will also be reading it too! I wonder if what we predicted happens? Can't wait!

Remember to take this time to do your own reading for pleasure too -whether it be fiction or non-fiction. I've noticed on FB that there are lots of books that you can access and David Walliams has put some audio books on line too so you can listen to him along with other authors.

The scout association has also put some ideas on the internet of things you can do in the garden etc.

I'm sure you have been able to find lots of other ideas of things to do too. I also hope you are helping your parents and being well behaved!!!! Maybe, you could try out some of those acts of kindness we talked about and you promised to do over lent, at home?

If ever you are feeling a bit fed up about having to stay in, think back to our topic on WW2, when we were thinking about how it must have been for the children back then to be evacuated and away from their families; some for many years. You all said you would have been very sad leaving them for so long. Well, although it may not be easy for you at this time to be stuck at home, remember you are at home with your families, so think of this as a precious time; a chance to spend extra time with them and do things you might not usually have the chance to do! You too will now be part of history!

Year 6- I am especially sorry that we might not get chance to do all the things we usually do for leavers at school. However, I promise that when it is safe to do so, I will arrange with your parents to get together to sign shirts and have a special day/party /leavers celebration etc. somewhere . Be thinking about what you might like to do and don't get rid of all your old shirts- keep one to get signed.

Eagles, I am missing you all already! Remember to stay safe and at home, and then hopefully we will be able to be back together soon.

Take care,

Sending my Love to you all,

Mrs Holmes xxx